UPCOMING DATES

October 18 @ 6:00 pm 8" Grade Confirmation Meeting in the Social Hall
October 25 @ 6:00 pm 7" Grade Confirmation Meeting in the Social Halll
October 27 No Classes — Fall Break
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ADVENT AFTERNOON

NOV 21 | 2-5 PM | CAFETERIA
Register by Nov 7

WWW STPATRICKWENTZVILLE.ORG/ADVENT

Join us to create your own advent wreath, story time, crafts, snacks & hot
chocolate, & family fun!

Along with other Advent Afternoon activities, which are free of charge,
everyone is invited to make an Advent wreath for your home. For the Advent
wreath, there is a charge of $13 for materials and instruction. If making a
wreath, which is not required to attend Advent Afternoon, bring a pruner or
heavy-duty scissors to trim the fresh evergreen branches. Register early as
there are only 50 wreath kits available. Registration is required to attend
Advent Afternoon so we can plan for materials.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfIOG1efhOHOcLtqzqIeGfUsgg7qWQ8duwOAZxnSYVaQ418Ug/viewform

THE WILD GOG»E

DISCOVERING A DEEPER RELATIONSHIP WITH THE HOLY SPIRIT

AN UNFORGETTABLE JOURNEY

Join Fr. Dave Pivonka, TOR in this
incredible video series whicl
awakening God's love and transforming
power in the hearts of all who participate
Discover the Holy Spirit who has beer
revealed to us by Jesus Christ and whc
leads us to our heavenly Fathe

This adventure consists of Fr. Dave
speaking on an attribute of the Holy
Spint, a practical application on how to
respond to the Holy Spirit and

testimonies of people from across ti
country whose lives have been impacted
by the Spirit of God.

DATE | TIME | PLACE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

THU, OCTOBER 14 THIS WEEK’S TOPIC
7:00 PM THE SPIRIT &

SOCIAL HALL OUR LADY




CYC Youth Basketball registration for boys and girls in grades 3-8 is open
now through October 20.

Registration fees are $80 for families registered at St. Patrick or attending the
parish full-time school or PSR, and $110 for everyone else. There is a $10
discount for each additional sibling. Additional rules apply. See registration

site for details.

www.teamsideline.com/sites/cyosaintcharl
esmo/current-programs

If you have any additional questions about the upcoming basketball season,
please contact Joan Hayes at joanhayes2010@gmail.com.
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